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The Cornwall Council (Off Street Parking Places) Order 2024 
 

Notice is hereby given that Cornwall Council proposes to make a new Order under Section 
35(1) of the Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984, in accordance with Schedule 9 of the Act. 
 

The proposed Order will revoke and replace The Cornwall Council (Off Street Parking 
Places) Order 2023 whilst also making the following amendments: 
 

1. Amendments to the Multi-purchase Sessions 
 

2. Extension of the maximum stay period in Old Bridge Street, Truro  
 
 

3. The following car parks will be revoked from the Order: 
 

• The Sloop, St Ives 
• Grenfell Avenue, Saltash 
• Pentire Headland, Newquay 
• Poldhu Cove, Mullion 
• Chy An Gweal, Carbis Bay 

 
4. The following car parks will be added to the Order: 

• Permarin, Penryn 
• Ponsharden, Falmouth 

 
5. Introduction of the resident season ticket 

 
6. Introduction of a self-contained motorhome tariff in The Crescent, Bude  

 
7. Removal of ‘Reserved Permit parking’ from Church Street, Falmouth 

 
 

This Notice is intended to provide an indication of the Order’s provisions. A copy of the 
draft Order may be inspected at any Cornwall Council library (check locally for opening 
times) using the public access computers. Copies may also be viewed at – 
www.cornwall.gov.uk/TrafficConsult  
 

Representations (objection or support) to the proposed Order should be in writing and 
received by 21st  December 2023 - addressed to: Parking Services, PO Box 664, 
Truro, Cornwall, TR1 9DH, to parking@cornwall.gov.uk or via the above website. 
 

 


